Awareness Session on IEEE Xtreme 16.0 

Date of Event: 2nd October, 2022

Time of Event: 11:20 AM-12:50 PM

Organized by: IEEE NSU Student Branch

Conducted by: Ahmed Shahan

Venue: NAC 306, North South University


The event “Awareness session on IEEE Xtreme 16.0” was hosted successfully by IEEE NSU Student Branch Chapter. The objective of this event was to make everyone aware about the upcoming IEEE Xtreme programming competition. This session had Ahmed Shahan, the ambassador of INSB, as the main speaker.

More than 40 participants have attended this event. The participants found this event helpful as they got to learn about this upcoming programming competition and how they can participate. Our speaker Ahmed Shahan, encouraged all the attendees to take part in the IEEE Xtreme event. He also said to the participants that this event was a learning opportunity for them and also told them to enjoy it rather than seeing it as a competition.
He then informed everyone about the date and other details of the IEEE Xtreme 16.0 event. Then he proceeded to explain how the students can form groups and register for the event. He also gave tips on how the students can prepare better for the event and give their best.

Everyone participated in this event actively and our speaker patiently addressed all the questions that were raised by the attendees during this event. The event ended by giving a small token of appreciation to our speaker.
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